Don Anthonio Lugo
High School

Kedron Veliz Simon
Memorial Scholarship™

In commemoration and tribute to a former student and graduate of Don Antonio Lugo
High School in Chino, California, on December 30, 2014, the Kedron Veliz-Simon
Memorial Scholarship was established. Kedron McDonald attended and graduated from
Don Lugo, class of 1989.

Current senior

Attending a 4 year university, 2 year college
or Trade/Vocational school after high school
graduation

Demonstrate Community Service,
Involvement in school, Scholarship
and Leadership

Financial Need

Applications will be reviewed

Students will be invited for an interview in April

Students selected will be awarded at the
Golden Conquest, the Award and Scholarship
Ceremony

Paper applications will be available in the Scholarship Folder located in the
counseling office.

Virtual application: Scan the QR code or visit: https://forms.gle/5VzfCz2TbHVjVK3e6

DEADLINE




